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Letter dated 9 July 2001 from the Secretary-General addressed to
the President of the Security Council

On 30 May 2001, acting pursuant to Security Council resolution 1348 (2001)
of 19 April 2001, I informed the President of the Security Council that I had
reappointed Ms. Christine Gordon (United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern
Ireland), Ambassador Juan Larrain (Chile), Mr. Ismaila Seck (Senegal) and
Ambassador Lena Sundh (Sweden) to serve as experts on the monitoring mechanism
established pursuant to resolution 1295 (2000). I also stated that efforts to identify a
fifth expert were continuing and that once the fifth candidate had been identified, I
would act accordingly (S/2001/537).

I am pleased to inform you that Mr. Wilson Chisala Kalumba (Zambia) has
been identified as such a candidate. Accordingly, and having consulted with the
Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 864 (1993)
concerning the situation in Angola, I have appointed Mr. Kalumba as the fifth
member to serve on the monitoring mechanism.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan
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